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Fisher Phillips produces several newsletters that are free resources for our clients and other

interested parties. Our Labor Letter covers topics of general interest. Others are industry-specific.

Each newsletter features articles written by our attorneys that address recent legal developments

that affect the workplace. Many of the articles featured in our newsletters are reprinted with

permission in industry and business publications.

The Firm's newsletters are a service to our clients and will be sent free of charge.

Click here to subscribe to any of our newsletters.

Labor Letter

Benefits Update

California Wage/Hour Update

Dealership Update

Education Update

Healthcare Update

Hospitality Update

Retail Industry Update

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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